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W e  L e a r n ,  W e P l a y ,  W e  C a r e ,  W e  P r a y .

What a busy month we have had in Dyfrig! After
finishing our instruction writing based around our
book Leaf, we read The Christmas Eve Tree all about
a wonky Christmas tree, which brought hope and joy
to a homeless boy and all those who he cam into
contact with. This culminated in 2 comparative diary
entries from the perspective of the wonky tree - one
from the beginning of his journey where he felt
hopeless and unloved and one from the end where
he was filled with hope for his future.

In maths, we have got really
stuck into multiplication. We
have been investigating
different ways of multiplying
large numbers, with Mr Ward
and Mrs Lyndon-Jones
challenging us to find more
than 2 ways of solving
different problems. We have
had a focus on long
multiplication. We are
applying the multiplication
skills we have learned to
different problems. We have
been multiplying 2 3 and
even 4 digit numbers! We
are getting really good at
explaining our methods
rather than just giving an
answer.

NEW

Our RVE inquiry of Incarnation has focussed on
comparing the prophecies of Jesus in the Old
Testament and comparing them to the reality of
Jesus being born in a stable. We became
investigative journalists, examining the evidence and
then created a radio broadcast based on all the
evidence we gathered.
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